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“The tattoo booth was a hit! I think this is 
hilarious because I thought they wouldn’t like it. 
They also really loved the concessions(sno cones, 
popcorn, and cotton candy). I would love to give 
a shoutout for all the staff working together 
to help with it, the volunteers who helped run 
booths, and the staff who helped bring residents 
over.”

Matching tattoos!Matching tattoos!

We held a Summer Carnival in The Park and it was a huge success with our residents. 
Here is what Brittany Imes, our Recreation Coordinator, had to share about it:

Summer Carnival!Summer Carnival!







We are excited to welcome these new residents!We are excited to welcome these new residents!
to our Village!to our Village!

Bill is a quiet man who enjoys hunting and 
fishing. He loves all animals, and likes sitcoms 
such as the Big Bang Theory. Bill worked in 
construction in his younger years, running 
heavy equipment and driving trucks. 

Bill HalbrookBill Halbrook

Mel InmanMel Inman
Mel is a funny and sweet guy who loves to tell jokes. 

He served in the Navy and was a business owner in his 
younger days. He enjoys everyone in the Birch Home. 

His favorite quote is, “finer than a frog’s hair!”.

Sally is super sweet and always willing to talk with the other 
residents. She loves to stay warm with her blanket - and will 
share her blanket with others, too! She worked as a telephone 
operator and was from a big family with lots of siblings. 

Sylvestra “Sally” StoresSylvestra “Sally” Stores

Susan “Sue” BeckleySusan “Sue” Beckley
Sue is a free-spirited and goofy lady. She 
loves to sing and dance. She also enjoys 
puzzles. Sue had a previous career as a 

Psychotherapist. She was born in North 
Dakota and spent her early childhood there.

Support GroupSupport GroupElderHealth & Living’sElderHealth & Living’s
Please feel free to call the main office atPlease feel free to call the main office at  541-747-4858 541-747-4858 
if you have any questions about our support groups.if you have any questions about our support groups.

Support Group Schedule:
1st Monday of every month1st Monday of every month

5:00 - 6:00 pm 
3rd Tuesday of every month3rd Tuesday of every month

12:30 - 1:30 pm 

Location:
The Club at ElderHealth & Living

382-B S. 58th Street
Springfield, OR  97478

Aug. 20thAug. 20th

Aug. 5thAug. 5th



When asked if she had any words of wisdom to share, her 
response was, “Strength grows in the moments when you think 
you can’t go on, but you keep going anyway.”

If you want to give a shout out to one of our staff, please send an 
email to our HR Coordinator Marianne at:

mcarothers@elderhealthandliving.com.mcarothers@elderhealthandliving.com.

We will share it with our staff and it may be featured in future newsletters! We will share it with our staff and it may be featured in future newsletters! 

Shout 
Shout 

Out!Out!

Did you see someone here in the Village going above and beyond? Did you see someone here in the Village going above and beyond? 
Tell us all about it!Tell us all about it!

In her own words:
“My favorite part about working at EHL is the residents. I 
describe my job as making sure they are happy and comfortable 
in their home. The genuine love I have for the residents is the 
reason I push through every day.”	

Caitlin works as Direct Care Staff in the Cascade Home 
and she has been with EHL since December of 2023. 

Check out what she shared with us below!

Congratulations, Congratulations, 
Caitlin! We love having Caitlin! We love having 
you here in our Village!you here in our Village!

We are excited to announce that Caitlin Cappus is We are excited to announce that Caitlin Cappus is 
our employee of the month for August!our employee of the month for August!

Caitlin shared with us that she has, “two beautiful little boys, Nikko and Xay.”

	 --      Caitlin 

We had a very special 
visitor show up in the front 
office! One of our residents 

dressed up as a...



Dale was outgoing, sweet, and super funny. He 
loved writing music and playing his guitar. He will 
be missed so much.

Mary had a great sense of humor and was 
very sweet. She was a lawyer, an artist, 

and even owned a restuarant for awhile!

Mark was always very sweet and caring. 
He loved hanging out with his wife, playing 
hockey, and drumming with his roomate. 

Zili had a beautiful smile and she was 
very sweet. She gave great hugs and she 
was always helping staff with their hair. 

She will be greatly missed. 

In RemembranceIn Remembrance

Jordan was so friendly and he loved to 
laugh - and make others laugh, too! He was 
also very compassionate and patient. He 
had a career as a Podiatrist.

Cami liked listening to music and reading. She 
was a teacher in her younger years. While she 

was not with us long, she will be missed. 

Dale LaBelleDale LaBelle

Mary WagnerMary Wagner

Mark GuyettMark Guyett

Zili HouZili Hou

Jordan RossJordan Ross

Camilla “Cami” Camilla “Cami” 
Mitchell-SummersMitchell-Summers


